
 

 

March 28, 2024 
 
 

TRINIDAD TERMINAL HANDLING CHARGE INCREASE 
 
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 
 
Please be advised that effective Sunday, April 28, 2024 the Trinidad 
Terminal Handling Charge (THC) will be increased to $410 per container 
or unit. This charge will apply on all cargo moving into and out of 
Trinidad Ports.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

King Ocean thanks you for your continued support. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 
 

Miami: 305.591.7595  

http://www.kingocean.com/

